From: Ruth Lednicer [mailto:lednicer@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 12:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Eilers, Lisa
Subject: Recent Travel to Washington D.C.

Steve,

Just circling back to confirm that I traveled to Washington, D.C. on May 7 to coordinate the Library’s role in the May 8 White House ceremony at which Chicago Public Library received the National Medal for Library Service.  The Chicago Public Library Foundation paid for my airfare and hotel in D.C. for the evening of May 7.

Let me know if you need anything further from me to document this travel on behalf of the Chicago Public Library.

Ruth Lednicer

Director of Marketing & Communications

Chicago Public Library

